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From: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>  
Sent: July-05-22 11:14 AM 
To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com>; Jake Becker <jake.becker@cafii.com> 
Subject: Proposal Re CAFII’s Return To Insurance Regulator and Policy-Maker Visits Tours In 2023 
 
Hi, Brendan. 
 
We can discuss this before the July 26 EOC meeting, but if you are comfortable and concur with this, I 
would like to recommend to the EOC that while the next planned Regulatory visits tour in the usual cycle 
would see us traveling to the four Atlantic Canada provinces, given the time that has passed since our 
last visit anywhere (Western Canada tour in October 2019), it is actually to the four Western Canada 
provinces that we should go again first, given how much more important they are in terms of size and 
activity. 
 
Therefore, I would recommend that we go to the West in the spring of 2023, and to Atlantic Canada in 
the fall of 2023. 
 


